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Transition Itinerary
Dear Parent,
Subject to Covid-19 restrictions being removed by 21st June, transition will be divided into two events:
Transition Day – Friday 2nd July 8.20 a.m. – 3.15 p.m.
Pupils should arrive, in uniform, at 8.20 am and convene in the Theatre. During the course of the day they will undertake a variety of tasks and enrichment activities. 

Please ensure that your child brings a packed lunch and drink. If your child is eligible for Free School Meals, please e-mail me directly and a packed lunch will be provided.

Your child must also bring a P.E kit and writing materials.

Transition Evening – Monday 5th July 18.00 p.m. – 20.00 p.m.
All pupils on role at the Academy are allocated to one of seven Houses. Confirmation of your child’s House allocation will follow in a subsequent letter. 

During the evening, your child will have the opportunity to visit their form room and meet their Form Tutor, whilst you meet with their Head of House. You will also have the opportunity to view and purchase uniform and a range of educational resources.  

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 


Mr. Y. Moyet
Assistant PrincipalChild’s Name (please print):	
Delete as appropriate:		 
My child is / is not entitled to Free School Meals (FSM).
I will / will not be collecting my child at the end of the school day. 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP ON THE TRANSITION EVENING

YMoyet@eastwood.southend.sch.uk
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Believe, Succeed, Together




